
 
 
 
 
 

PHOTO RELEASE FORM 
Submit one form for each student with the academy. 

 

Dear Parents,  
 
Technology plays an important role in our school. Students are exposed to a number of programs that 
will help them improve in academics. Gideon has a web site, http://www.gideonacademy.org/.  This site 
features the faculty and staff, our classrooms and the many programs that are offered to our students 
and their families. We would like to celebrate student achievement by posting pictures on our web site, in 
newsletters, the school yearbook, school broadcast, etc. 

We would like to feature our students working together in the classroom and participating in school 
activities. Your consent is required for your child to be included in any of the pictures. Your child will not 
be identified by name except in the yearbook. The material will not be used for any commercial purposes 
and no payments will be made to the participants. 
 
Please mark an X on the line below. 

_____ I give consent for my child to be included in any pictures taken. I know that they will 
not be used for any commercial purposes and will be used solely for displaying the 
dimensions of the program. 

_____ I do not consent for my child to be included in any pictures except the yearbook. I 
understand that he/she will continue in the activities and remain out of the camera view 
during any photograph/ video sessions. 

 

Student’s Name: ____________________________________ 

Address: _________________________________________ 

_________________________________________________ 
Printed Name of Parent/Guardian 
 
_________________________________________________ 
Signature of Parent/Guardian         

Date: ____________________  

 

Gideon Academy 
Honor   Integrity   Servanthood 

 
 
 1316  Shafter Road,  Bakersfield,  CA  93313 

Phone: (661)833-9894    Fax: (661) 829-4185 
www.gideonwarriors.com “A school for today's children to grow into tomorrow's Christian Leaders...” 

 


